
 

 

 

MARKET MONITORING UNIT NOTIFICATION TO PJM MEMBERS OF DISCLOSURE 

OF CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION PURSUANT TO OPEN ACCESS 

TRANSMISSION TARIFF ATTACHMENT M–APPENDIX SECTION I.B 

 

Dated: July 13, 2011 

Pursuant to section 1.B. of the PJM Open Access Transmission Tariff Attachment M–

Appendix, the Market Monitoring Unit (MMU) hereby notifies PJM Members that it has 

received a data request from Exelon Corp. (Exelon) and Constellation Energy Group, Inc. 

(CEG) in connection with the proceeding convened by the Public Service Commission of 

Maryland to review the proposed merger of Exelon and CEG (Case No. 9271). The MMU’s 

compliance with this request would result in the disclosure to Exelon, CEG and other parties 

to the proceeding of certain market sensitive information that is otherwise required to be 

maintained in confidence. A copy of the data request is attached to this transmittal, as well as 

a copy of the protective agreement currently effective in this proceeding. 
































